
 

 

  

Avera Research Grand Rounds, January 2019 Recording 

Publish Date: 3/8/2019  

End Date: 3/31/2020 

Recording is available online via the Avera CE Portal  

Purpose:  Upon completion of this activity, the learner will have better cooperative interactions and improved 
communication and understanding of ongoing research among investigators within Avera.  

Objectives:  

1. Recognize the difference between somatic tumor genetic testing and germline genetic testing 

2. Identify how somatic tumor genetic testing can give insight to hereditary cancer risk and the limitations of its 
ability to do so 

3. Recognize the frequency of genetic counseling referrals for somatic results and the utility of such referrals at the 
Avera Cancer Institute 

Target Audience: Research, Hematology, Genetics, Obstetrics/Gynecology, Pathology, Oncology, Laboratory  

Feedback Person for this education activity is listed below. If you have questions, please contact:  

 Hannah Koble; Hannah.koble@avera.org  

For successful completion: 

• To record attendance and obtain CE credit, you must have an Avera CE Portal Profile.  
• To receive a CE certificate, you must log in to your Avera CE Portal Profile after the educational 

activity and complete the evaluation. 
 

Avera is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing education for physici ans. Avera designates this 
educational activity for a maximum of 1.0 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit per session. Physicians should only claim credit commensurate with the extent of 

their participation in the activity.  

 
Avera is an Approved Provider of continuing nursing education by the Alabama State Nurses Association, an accredited approver  by the American Nurses 

Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. A total 1.0 contact hours can be received upon completion of this activity. Attendance at the entire 
educational activity is required to receive contact hours.  

 

This activity has been approved for 1.0 hour pharmacy continuing education through the South Dakota Board of Pharmacy.  

 
Policy on Disclosure: Continuing Education credits have been approved for this event.  Due to the regulations required for CE credits all conflict of interest 

that the presenter(s) or planning committee members have needs to be fully disclosed to participants.  In observance t o this requirement we are providing 

the following disclosure information: all planners and presenters have disclosed no conflict of interest.  
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